
October 11, 2023

At the October 11th meeting, the Beaufort County Democratic Party Executive Committee
unanimously voted to endorse the upcoming school bond referendum on the ballot this fall. “All
communities deserve high-quality public schools. If we want to continue to draw young families
to Beaufort County, we need to approve this referendum to expand and improve district facilities
to our ever-growing area,” said Emily Mayer, third vice chair of the party, who represents the
under-40 community.

The Beaufort County School District has done its due diligence to provide a priority list that is
clear and expansive and has the foresight to be responsive to our growing district in a way that
does not cost our taxpayers additional funds.

39 Persimmon Street, Ste. 201 Bluffton, South Carolina 29910
(843) 757-1572

info@beaufortcountydems.org
www.beaufortcountydems.org


